
 
 
 
Vice President Report – July 2018 
 
 
4 July 2018:  Decorated entry into Hacienda Heights annual “I Love America” parade.  
Accompanied by other HHIA board members and neighbors, placed first (1st) in 
Commercial Division. 
 
27 July 2018:  Assisted Mike Williams, HHIA President in completing various HHIA 
Treasurer’s Reports for 2017 and YTD 2018.  
 
28 July 2018:  Attended subcommittee meeting chaired by David Salcedo, Chair of 
Public Safety & Health, charged with coordinating topics and an agenda in preparation 
for a future meeting with senior leadership assigned to the Industry Station for the Los 
Angeles County Sheriff’s Department. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted; 
14 August 2018 
 
Scott Martin, HHIA 
Vice President 


